
IMMIGRANT RIGHTS COMMISSION STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF SUPERVISORS’ RESOLUTION CALLING 
FOR CEASE-FIRE 
  
The Immigrant Rights Commission supports Supervisor Preston's resolution calling for a cease-fire, 
emphasizing the need to halt all forms of violence and war. We recognize the direct correlation between 
such conflicts and forced migration, displacement, and the creation of refugee populations. Our 
commitment to advocating for peace, justice, and the rights of all affected individuals extends to both 
Jewish and Arab communities worldwide. We strive for a future free from violence, displacement, and 
the hardships inflicted by armed conflict. 

 


